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Eaton FERRUPS UPS end-of-life announcement 
Effective August 31, 2019 
 
Eaton is announcing end-of-life (EOL) status for the following Eaton FERRUPS UPS (FE500VA, 
FE700VA, FE850VA). The current FERRUPS product line will be refreshed by the Eaton FX UPS 
series. 
 
Beginning September 1, 2019, the above-mentioned FERRUPS models will no longer be available for 
purchase. Due to the limited supply of components for these products, last time bulk purchases will not 
be offered during this period. Projects where these models are currently being quoted, beyond the EOL 
date, should be re-specified to a non-end of life product. If this is not possible please reach out to Eaton 
for immediate assistance, as some exceptions can be made. 
 
We appreciate your support as we transition all our customers. 
 
 

EOL Eaton FERRUPS part numbers 

Model numbers CTO numbers Description  
FE500VA model 
FERRUPS All CTOs starting with FA 500VA 60Hz FERRUPS 

FE700VA model 
FERRUPS All CTOs starting with FB 700VA 60Hz FERRUPS 

FE850VA model 
FERRUPS All CTOs starting with FC 850VA 60Hz FERRUPS 

FE850VA model 
FERRUPS All CTOs starting with FQ 850VA 50Hz FERRUPS 

 
 
 
Primary contact: Secondary contact: 
Pre-sales support Jay Queen, Product Manager  
800.356.5794 919.802.6182 
Email: InsideSalesEngineerUPS@Eaton.com Email: JayMQueen@Eaton.com  
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